
Chris Higle Chief Technology Officer

Ceres Unified School District
August 17, 2022

Chris Higle
Chief Technology Officer
2503 Lawrence Street, Ceres, CA 95307
209-556-1570
chigle@ceres.k12.ca.us

Stanislaus County, California

8/16/2022


	Irvine Unified School District Agreement_2020.pdf
	Irvine Unified School District Agreement cont.pdf



